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Nonprofit Agencies Invited to Submit Projects for Day of Caring
Florence, AL – United Way of Northwest Alabama is seeking volunteer projects from local nonprofit and human service agencies for the 2018 Day of Caring, which is scheduled for September 20, 2018.  

The Day of Caring is an opportunity for nonprofit agencies to utilize volunteer resources to benefit their organizations and have projects completed that they might not otherwise have the ability to fulfill.

In an age where nonprofit organizations are heavily relied upon to fill the needs of the community, the willingness of volunteers to lend a hand is often as crucial as a monetary contribution.

All nonprofit organizations in Colbert, Lauderdale and Franklin Counties are invited to submit a project request – agencies do NOT have to be current partners. The deadline for project request submission is Wednesday, August 1, 2018.
Projects in the past have included outdoor work, such as landscaping and gardening; indoor jobs, such as painting and cleaning; and assisting the people you serve with activities or events.

This day is a time for volunteers from all areas to come together to Live United and to make a difference for the agencies in the community.
For more information or to receive an Agency Planning Guide and Planning Form, please contact Kerry Del Pizzo at kerry@uwshoals.org or by calling (256) 764 – 5892 
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